
 

PRESS RELEASE 
CITY OF TORRINGTON 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
 

140 Main Street  • Torrington, CT 06790 • (860) 489-2232 • Fax: (860) 489-2550 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date: March 13, 2017 
Contact: Gerald C. Rollett, Director of Public Works 
Phone: (860) 489-2232   
Fax: (860) 489-2550       
 
 
 

TRASH & RECYCLE COLLECTION 
STORM DELAY 

 
TORRINGTON, CT 06790 

Due to tomorrow’s Snow Storm prediction, there will be no municipal solid waste 
and recyclable collection in Torrington on Tuesday March 14, 2017.  Collections 
will be one day behind schedule for the remainder of the week with Friday’s 
collection being done on Saturday March 18th. 

Your cooperation in digging out any solid waste and recyclables buried by the 
winter storm and re-placing them curbside for collection one day late this week is 
appreciated. Also, please do not place trash or recycle containers in the travel way 
where they can hinder snowplow passage. 
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